From: Trish Smith
To: The Garners

Subject: Waterfront advisory group report

Date: Sunday, May 21, 2017 9:56:26 PM

For community association:

Reported on items raised at May association meeting.

Waterfront park tables and play

Meeting with boat club and scouts

Health and safety requirements in park...Gene, TDC was surprised and was going to check into requirements and get back. He's just been telling people to use it. All agreed it needs to be made easy to use and paperwork needs to be in one place and clear.

Motion re poll was brought up so I read motion to group. One or two said a poll was a good idea, some not necessary but general feeling was if one was done at all, it needs to be after Cathy plans are presented.

## TDC

Gene reported on work being done under jelly fish floor to strengthen retaining walls etc and showed the plans of finished work. There was discussion around this but everyone happy with plans. Work on golden bear moving forward.

## Boat club

Annette talked about the success of museum open day and mentioned the plans to run an annual boat competition for small boats, kayaks etc following the success of the museum opening day and events.

Annette to contact neighbours as the question of possible neighbour meeting etc had not been followed through.

## Business ass

Reported they had had a couple of meetings that has been very well attended. One was re the waterfront with widely various suggestions re use of commercial areas not yet used.

Scouts reported they had finished for season so work on wharf would not affect them.

Trish